
 
 
 

From: Trussell's 
Sent: August 27, 2011 12:55 PM
To: BoardSec; EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com; dstevens@airdberlis.com
Subject: EB-2011-0226 system costs
 
 
Board Secretary,
 
I respectfully request that the increase in cost recovery rates be denied.
As a retiree I can barely maintain payments with the increases in the costs of natural
gas, transportation and the delivery charges.
How can 5 years of increases be approved while the economy is flat or in a
recession?
I feel these costs should be kept at the rate of 2012, $100.9 million, for the next five
years just like my income.
 
Respectfully,
Kathy Trussell




